
From:  
Sent: 17 March 2022 12:52 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree maintenance 
 
Four years ago you gave consent for a crown reduction to a tree in our garden 
that was a requirement of the property insurers.  A copy of the consent is 
attached.  We have been advised that we should maintain the tree at this size 
and so it now needs to be reduced to the size that you previously agreed.  The 
work will be carried out by professional tree contractors (as before).  A copy of 
the tree plan is also attached.  Can you please consent to this work. 
 
Regards 
 
Julian Ashby 
79A Dartmouth Park Hill 
London NW5 1JD 
 
 


